
 

 

FIRST CLASS PICTURE SPECIAL 

WEDNESDAY 8th NOVEMBER  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
Following on from the new Reception intake picture your school sent to us, I am pleased to 
inform you that our First Class Picture Special will appear in the The Bucks Herald on 
Wednesday November 8th. 

 

This is a brilliant keepsake to mark the beginning of your child’s school journey, and 
we are offering you a chance to pre-order copies to be posted to you. 
 

Postal orders can be placed either by ordering via our website 
bucksherald.eventbrite.co.uk at £3.60 per copy or special discount of £6.50 for two 
copies (this includes P&P).  
Please note that website orders are subject to additional fees which are charged by 
Eventbrite. Alternatively, you can call our customer service centre on 0330 403 3004. 
 

Copies will be posted first class to your address on the day of publication via Royal 
Mail. Please allow 7-10 days for delivery due to possible Royal Mail strikes. 
 

Alternatively, the paper will be on sale in the shops from 8th-14th November. 
 

The deadline for website postal orders is 04/11/23. 
(Phone lines are only open Monday-Friday)  
If you have any questions, please call us on 0330 403 3004 or send us an email to 
specialeditions@nationalworld.com 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
The Bucks Herald. 

 

http://bucksherald.eventbrite.co.uk/
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